
Dale Schultz 
District 5630 Founda7on Chair 
 
Dear Dale, 
 
In order for you to close out the District Grant for the Kearney Dawn Rotary Club (2022) [P-4408 
Mission II Hai7], I have adjusted the cash contribu7on that was needed to fully fund the project 
to represent the cash amount contributed by the Mission II Hai7 non-profit organiza7on. 
 
The project should have never been submiUed as a $7,000 budget, as the addi7onal funding 
was provided by an organiza7on, not a Rotary club.  It should be noted that the $3,780 added 
was an amount NOT contributed by Kearney Dawn Rotary club.  It was paid directly by Mission II 
Hai7 which included addi7onal handpumps, insurance and freight in the amount of $3,465.  
Kearney Dawn Rotary did provide Roger addi7onal club funds ($315) to supplement his travel 
expenses to Hai7.    
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
 Doing Good in the World, 
  
ScoU McLaughlin, PDG 2019-20, MD, PHS 
   Kearney Dawn Rotary Club 
   Assistant Rotary Public Image Coordinator (2021-24) 
   District 5630 Past Founda7on Chair (2014-2017, 2020-21) 
   Past President Kearney Dawn Rotary (2005-06, 2022-2023) 
   email: dg.2019@5630mail.org 
   “Create Hope in the World” 
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